
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Members of the New Mexico Legislature and the media are invited to join New Mexico 
Economic Development Department Cabinet Secretary Alicia J. Keyes, Doña Ana County, El 
Paso Electric Company, and the Mesilla Valley Economic Development Alliance (MVEDA) for 
a major announcement that will bring hundreds of manufacturing jobs to Doña Ana County. 
  
The event will be held on Friday, Oct. 15, from 11 a.m. to noon at 1311 San Francisco de Asis 
Street, Chamberino, New Mexico 88027, at the site of the former Alpo facility.  
 
To access the event, you will need to drive through the community of Chamberino. Please note 
and respect all speed limits. The location is about 45 minutes from both El Paso and Las 
Cruces.  
 
Due to COVID-19 health restrictions, masks will be required. The Mesilla Valley Economic 
Development Alliance (MVEDA) plans to live stream the event on its Facebook page, 
depending on weather and internet conditions. 
 
For more information please contact EDD Public Information Officer Bruce Krasnow at 505-
795-0119 or brucekrasnow@state.nm.us. 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Wp3ykxUlNOczPtXy-kU97cNpQ4KlEJK5IPOzjpB88bdgcVxFzhoPYRGbHk1cADAbW777w8y-TcEbkQ2rbpZiOwfAlbMNwPj8rg3byBquL28fcqHsYMTZpVsi5LmeHuwVS9U9ozErSgOpu1GOEVMX1S5A_hVPIq-&c=KV1r9alIb9ZKeMHKP3DZ7NlBZAAik_27IGEEQWKqaWwEP09aBdkWTA==&ch=7p6ci3IAwzqTVz2FaNMQLYuCJq4tFhOFHmWlIk_yviiSkaYdldKynw==
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